Dear parents,

we would like to support you!

Have your children received a discounted or free lunch at the daycare or school in the past?
If so, we would like to deliver lunches to your home during daycare and/or school closings.

This service will not cost you anything.

Please do not hesitate to take advantage of this offer. We would like to make a small
contribution to support you during these challenging times.

What do you have to do?
Please contact the City of Potsdam as soon as possible by phone at 289 1865 or by e-mail

mittagessen(@rathaus.potsdam.de.
Please make sure to share or include the following information:

1. first and last names of the child (name on the doorbell, if different)

2. date of birth of the child

3. your address

4. name of the daycare center / school.

Registration via e-mail can only be made with the complete previously mentioned information
(1.to 4.).

Unfortunately, incomplete registrations can't be considered.

Deliveries will be made starting from 12.01.2021 and someone should be at home between
11:00 and 14:00.



